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    2nd Circular 
 
Dear Colleagues, 

We would like to inform you that up to now ca. 80 people have registered for the 10th 

“Dymaczewo Symposium”. As some of you were still in the field during late autumn 

and early winter time we have decided to extend the registration deadline till the end 

of February. 

 

Below you find the information concerning the organisation of the Symposium: 

- the conference fee – 120 Euro (90 Euro for students) should be transferred by the 

end of March to the Archaeological Museum bank account (see details below): 

After that date the conference fee will be 140 Euro (90Euro for students). 

 

Account number: IBAN: PL 25 1020 4027 0000 1402 0049 2835 

Kod BIC (Swift): BPKOPLPW 

Account Owner: Muzeum Archeologiczne w Poznaniu, ul. Wodna 27, 61-781 Poznań, Polska 

with annotation: African Symposium 2015 and your name 

 

- the participants are requested to make hotel reservations on their own. There is a 

variety of hotels and hostels at, around and in a short distance to the Old Market 

Square, where Poznań Archaeological Museum is located. You may find them at 

main hotel reservation sites, e.g. www.booking.com (more details are available at our 

website). As there is a high tourist season in June/July we advise you to book in 

advance.   

 

The participants who have not submitted their abstracts yet are asked to send them 

to the conference organisers by the end of March. 

 



We encourage you to visit our website (www. muzarp.poznan.pl/lpnea) and 

Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/lpnea).  

 

Third circular is planned to be send at the end of April. 

 

 

With best regards 

 

The Organising Committee 

   Chairman    Deputy Chairman     Deputy Chairman 
                                      
Michał Kobusiewicz    Marek Chłodnicki      Jacek Kabaciński 
 
 
 
    Address of the Organisers 
    Muzeum Archeologiczne w Poznaniu 
    ul. Wodna 27 
    61-781 Poznan 
    Poland 
    e-mail mkobus@man.poznan.pl 
    e-mail mchlod@man.poznan.pl 
    e-mail jacek.kabacinski@interia.pl 
    Fax: +(48) 61 853 10 10 
    tel.   +(48) 61 852 82 51 

 + (48) 61 852 64 30  
 

 

 


